From:

Sent: Monday, 2 July 2018 1:29 PM

To: May Patterson <May.Patterson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Sutton Forrest Quarries

Dear Ms Patterson

I wish to lend my support for the sandstone quarry at Sutton Forrest. As a long time local and daughter of a coal
miner, | urge you to approve this application for the benefit of the youth of our shire. Our Shire needs the
investment and opportunities.

Of late we have been bombarded by negative information from the SOS crowd, as well as the Battle for Berrima
group, and I would like to say that they talk scary propaganda and sheer untruths which are quite disappointing
and, in some instances, plainly damning and inflammatory. These ‘old farts” have made their money elsewhere
so it is now time for the younger generation to be given a chance in their own home town.

Please disregard these noises of the ‘anti-brigade’ and put my name on the list of people in total support for
Sutton Forrest Quarries.

Thank you and kind regards





